
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCEWITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

Just a reminder that today there will be a May Day
Assembly at the gym during Po’okela. Please check in
with your Po’okela teacher first and then proceed to the
gym. You may bring your backpack. Mahalo!

Good luck to our golfers who are currently competing at
the state golf championships in Oahu. Owen Hegrenes is
currently tied for second with -1. I mua Lahainaluna!

Are you interested in learning how to operate the big
screen at the football stadium? Mr. Niko is looking for
students who want to help with the graduation ceremony
and learn operations for next year's sporting events. If
interested please stop by Mr. Niko's room L30 behind the
gym. Mahalo!

Need help with Math? Lahainaluna Ho’oko Math Tutoring
Program is a free program available to our students on
Tuesdays, and Wednesdays during lunch at Portable 8.
Please take advantage of this program if you are
struggling with math. Feel free to bring your own lunch.
Tutors For today are: Ally Duran, Riki Perez Ramirez,
Cheira Cappal, and Blessy Calapit. They will be at P-8 till
12:10pm. For more information, please see or contact
Ms.Abad at michelle.abad@k12.hi.us Mahalo!

Interested in STEM? Dive deep into hands-on learning,
honing engineering, design, and coding skills with
real-world applications. Join the Lahainaluna Robotics
Team where creativity meets technical ability and take on
innovative challenges! Scan The QR code on the attached
flier and sign up today!

Our deadline for Student Council has been extended by
another week. Stop by the SAC office if you're still

interested in an application. Applications will now be due
today May 1st. Mahalo!

Seniors: We will begin the Senior Chromebook collection
your last week of school (May 20). Some of you may finish
your classes early and can return it to Ms. Finn at the
library. The last days to return the chromebook/charger
(no exceptions) is Wednesday May 22 the last day of
classes for you and Thursday May 23. Mahalo!

CLUB CHATTER:

Anime Club: Our Senior Award night is coming up this
Friday, May 3, 2024. Please attend our last meeting for
this school year on Thursday, May 2, 2024 during lunch
period at K-103. Hope to see you there!

Japanese Club: The date for our Sayonara Party has
changed. The new date is Saturday, May 4 at 6:00 PM.
Please stop by K-102 to pick up your permission form
today! Come out and enjoy BBQ, suikawari watermelon
smashing and more with our new and retiring officers!

SPORTS SHORTS

Good luck to our softball team as they face Kamehameha
Schools Maui today at 4pm at Patsy Mink Field. I mua
Lahainaluna!

Breakfast: Country Gravy Pizza, Fresh Fruit, Strawberry Kiwi Juice. Lunch: Korean Chicken, Rice,
Steamed Carrots, Roll, Edamame, Diced Pears, Pineapple Chunks. Cafeteria monitors, please report to
the cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period. Today's monitors are:

mailto:jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

